

Stephenson Rachel

From: Sent: Mounce Simon 09 May 2019 10:01

To:

Development Control

Subject:

FW: Applications 19/00333/FULL and 19/00334/LBC Earl de Grey and Castle Buildings

Attachments:

Earl de Grey 8.5.19.doc

From: john scotney [mailto:john.scotney@talk21.com]

Sent: 09 May 2019 09:55

To: Mounce Simon

Subject: Applications 19/00333/FULL and 19/00334/LBC Earl de Grey and Castle Buildings

Dear Mr Mounce,

Please find attached a letter on behalf of Hull Civic Society.

We strongly support the applications to build a new hotel next to Princes Quay and to refurbish the listed Castle Buildings.

We also support in principle the proposal to rebuild the listed Earl de Grey pub on Waterhouse Lane on land between the new hotel and Castle Buildings, but we have a number of concerns which we believe need to be addressed by modifications to the proposals. These are outlined in our letter.

Yours sincerely,

John Scotney Chairman, Hull Civic Society.